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Dear Families, 
 
We have once again reached the end of a very busy and productive week at St Joseph the Worker. I wanted 
to thank you all for your continued contribution and support. I am very grateful for all that you do to support 
your children, the staff and the school. It really is appreciated! 
 
This week all the children have enjoyed and participated in sports day competitions. Images and photos of 
the relevant day will be shared on Tapestry and Seesaw. I understand that it was disappointing to not be 
present, we sincerely hope it will be different next year. 
 
We have continued with our study of World Religions this term. The children have enjoyed workshops on 
Hinduism and Islam. I have been very proud of how the children have conducted themselves in these 
sessions as they have been very respectful and highly engaged. Next week, the children will complete their 
study by looking at Judaism and once again we will welcome a visitor to school to bring this to life. 
 
We continue to plan for a busy end of year. On Saturday 10th July our year 4 pupils will celebrate the 
sacrament of Holy Communion in three bubbles.  The PTFA will help organise a cinema event on Wednesday 
14th July and children can come to school in PJ’s on Friday 16th July for a £1.00 donation. Further information 
will follow. 
 
Unfortunately, incidents of Covid infection still continue to be present in the local and wider area. Please can 

you remain vigilant, practice social distancing on the yard and wear a face mask. If your child or family has to 

self-isolate, this handy booklet has lots of useful information and advice, including details about financial 

support.  View it online at:  https://issuu.com/salfordcouncil/docs/self-isolation_booklet. 

 

Wishing you all a sunny and restful weekend. 
 
 

Kind regards 

E Clayton 
Headteacher 
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